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Class News from Pines Class
Pines had a lovely time at Nymans Gardens on Monday.

This Week

Parent Questionnaire: The annual parent questionnaire has been emailed out. Paper 

copies are also being sent home this week. Please do complete and return it as your input is 

very valuable to us. If you have not received your copy by the middle of next week please 

contact the school office.

Horsham Funfair SEN Session: Horsham Rotary Club have once again kindly organised a 

special SEN session at Benson’s Funfair from 10.00-12.00 on the morning of Sunday 8th 

July. It is free, but you need to register in advance. Details of how to register were sent 

out to parents by email last week, but if you did not receive or have mislaid them please 

contact the school office.

Sun Hats & Cream: With the current glorious weather, can we please remind you to make 

sure your children have got sun hats and sun cream in school.

Student Council Awards
Sophie, Limes -

Perspex DT Work from Millais

Willows - Elmer artwork

Prevention and Control of Head Lice
Head lice are a persistent nuisance in schools 

The leaflet attached to this newsletter explains how to check your child's hair and the 

importance of doing this every week. It explains the options available for treatment if you find 

your child does have head lice. Head lice are not a health hazard because they do not carry 

serious diseases.

It is not County Council policy that pupils with head lice are sent home from school or to send 

letters to parents whenever a case is discovered or reported in a school. 

To help prevent the spread of head lice: 

* Comb your child's hair regularly with a nit or bug-busting comb. You can buy these from you 

local pharmacist;

* Periodically inspect the hair of all the children in the family;

* Do not be embarrassed to tell the parents of any other children who may have had head-to-

head contact with your child.

* Thank other parents if they let you know that their child has lice. 

Thank you



Open Mornings/Afternoons
Our Open Mornings & Afternoons are a chance to come into school and join in with class activities 

alongside your child. Your class will let you know the details of the planned activity as each date 

approaches.

Future Dates:

Friday 6th July 2.00pm - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Monday 9th July 10.00am - Firs

Class News from Cedar Class

We had a brilliant Modern Foreign Languages day on Wednesday.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: 19/07/18, 20/09/18, 11/10/18, 15/11/18, 13/12/18 & 17/01/19. To book 

yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gilba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. The remaining date for this year is 19/07/18. The 

group meets for lunch at 12.30pm and the speaker usually starts at 1pm. If you are planning to attend 

please let us know in advance as we are unable to order lunches on the day. If you have a topic you 

would like to be covered please let us know.
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